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Fiscal Detail and Notes
This bill would allow residents who are qualified disabled veterans to obtain a noncommercial lobster and crab 
fishing license or a noncommercial scallop license at no cost. Residents who are qualified disabled veterans are also 
exempted from paying the scallop license surcharge on a noncommercial scallop license. These exemptions would 
result in minor General Fund and Other Special Revenue Funds decreases. The amount of revenue decrease cannot be 
determined at this time but is not anticipated to be significant.   

129th MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act To Provide Noncommercial Lobster and Crab Fishing Licenses and Scallop Licenses to 
Disabled Veterans at No Cost

Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
C "A" (H-672)

Committee: Marine Resources

Fiscal Note

Minor revenue decrease - General Fund
Minor revenue decrease - Other Special Revenue Funds 
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